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                                                                                                        27th August, 2019                                                                     
The Maroota Muster- Small School Achieving Great Things 
What a fantastic celebration of community at the Maroota Muster last Sunday. It was such 
a great sight to see people come from across Sydney to support our wonderful school. There 
were stalls ranging from craft, flowers and plants to food and car and truck shows! Maroota 
Public School would like to thank all the stall holders and exhibitors for returning, again and 
again.   
 
A big thank you must go to the volunteers on the day, who gave up their valuable weekend. 
Parents and supporters of the school both past and present gave their time and/or made 
donations of various kinds. The Maroota Fire Service managed the BBQ, cooking hundreds 
of steaks, sausages and egg and bacon rolls for the hungry customers, stall holders, 
volunteers and teachers.  
 
The P & C committee led by our President Kate McDonough, must be congratulated for 
organising such an amazing event. The Maroota Muster is legendary throughout the area 
and we thank them very much for continuing such a great tradition that immensely benefits 
our school and students.  
 
Our students were proud of their art work on display at the Muster. The art work brought 
the tradition of The Royal Easter Show, Cat and Dog exhibition- ‘Best in Show’ to the 
Maroota Muster. Well done, to Jett and Alina who won prizes for the ‘Best in Show’ artwork. 
The competition was judged by Mr Julian Leeser (MP), who formally opened the Muster this 
year, and Cr Peter Gangemi. Thank you, Mr Leeser and Cr Peter Gangemi for giving your 
time and making our school community feel valuable. 
   

 
 
 
 
 

Maroota Matters 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

 

Week 6 

Tuesday 27th  

Gymnastics 

Cool Kids Music 

Wednesday 28th  

District field 

Friday 30th  

District Track  

Father’s Day Breakfast 

7:30am - 8:30am 

 

Week 7 

Tuesday 3rd September 

Toasty Tuesday  

Wednesday 4th September 

Book Swap Pyjama Day 

Friday 6th September 

4-6 Assembly item 
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Mrs Coleman and Miss Bennett, did a great job coordinating the students to perform the 
dance, ‘What Did the Fox Say?’ The students were moving left and then right, across and 
down with very funky moves. This is what makes our school proud, and we value the 
opportunity to showcase our student’s talents. Let’s see what the students and teachers 
come up with next year! 
 
Please find a list of sponsors for the 2019 Muster under the spotlight section of the 
newsletter. Once again an enormous event cannot be successful without sponsors and 
volunteers. We continue to appreciate the support of the Camilleri family, as valuable 
members of our community and neighbours, allowing us to use their land.   Dave always 
does a fantastic job at the chocolate wheel and his ticket selling team let no one escape 
without buying a ticket. 
 
What a GREAT event! What a GREAT community!  
 
Relieving Principal Meetings 
I would like to give all parents the opportunity to meet with me next week to have a 
short chat about what makes Maroota Public School great and to share any information 
about your child/children. 
 
Please go the following website: www.schoolinterviews.com.au click on ‘Make a booking’ 

and enter the code utqkk. From there you will be able to access a suitable booking time.  

I have made myself available from Monday 2nd through to Wednesday 4th September in 

the mornings from 8am to 9:30am and in the afternoons from 2:15pm to 4pm. I have now 

opened up Wednesday afternoon until 4pm. If you are unable to attend these set times, 

please contact the front office to make an alternative date and time. 

The Principal’s Prize Box! 
Throughout the week students are sent to my office to show fantastic work and are 
allowed to delve into my prize box to receive a reward for working hard or showing 
improvement. Look who came into my office last week! 
 

 
Kindergarten Writing Adventures 
I have the pleasure of working with Miss Bennett and K-2 on most mornings. Over the 
following weeks I am working with three delightful Kindergarten students who are 
bursting with enthusiasm for writing. Here is some of their wonderful work! 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Tyler  8  & Flynn 7 

   

   

   

   

 
   

JAMAL 

 880 

BURU 

775 

MARIONG 

1035 

Term 3 

K/1/2 – Friday 

3/4/5/6 - Friday 

 

Meeting Date: 

September 11 @ 2pm 

MOOSH building 

All Welcome 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/
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MOOSH 

Maroota Out of 

School Hours Care  

4540 Old Northern 

Rd - Maroota 2756 

 

MOOSH Mobile  

 0490 850 738 

 7AM—8.40AM 

3PM-6PM 

Breakfast and  

afternoon tea  

provided 

SASS Week! 
This week, we take time to thank Irene, Leanne and Trevor for all the things they do 
for students, parents and staff at Maroota Public School. If you see them out and 
about, please say THANK YOU! 

 
Assembly date changes 
Please make sure you have taken note of the changes for assembly this term. Due to 
the District Carnival this week we have moved assembly to the following dates: Friday, 
6th September 2019 and Friday, 27th September. Both at 9:15am in the school hall.  
 
District Field and Track Events- Wednesday, 28th August and Friday, 30th August 
This week we have the following students participating in the District Carnival on 
Wednesday and/or Friday. We congratulate their achievement on qualifying for their 
events; Jett and Knox competing in the 1500 metres and Jett, Knox, Lucy and Emily in 
the relay. Best wishes. We are very proud of you. Good luck! 
 
Debating and Public Speaking at Maraylya Public School, Wednesday, 12th 
September 
Best wishes to the students who will be participating in the WWMaC Debating and 
Public Speaking Competition at Maraylya Public School from Years 4, 5 and 6. Mrs 
Coleman and I will be chaperoning the very excited Maroota students to challenge our 
local schools. Permission notes have been sent home today. Please return permission 
slips as soon as possible. Thank you. 
 
Father’s Day Breakfast- Friday, September 30th. 
We invite all Maroota Dads/Caregivers to Coffee and Croissant Under the Trees. This 
special breakfast will start at 7:30am and conclude at 8:30am in Bundaluck’s Nest. 
Please return the RSVP to the office or call Irene, so we can arrange appropriate 
catering. Children are invited to attend. There will be a special display just for 
Dads…ssh! 
 
The Great Book Swap Pyjama Day- Wednesday, 4th September 
Students will come dressed in their pyjamas/tracksuit to participate in this year’s Great 
Bookswap Meet. Each student will bring in a pre-loved book they are willing to swap. 
Once swapped, the book cannot be taken back, so please make sure your child 
understands. 
 
A gold gold donation is also requested on this day to support the Indigenous Literacy 
Foundation. Students will share their new book with a buddy. Thank you in advance 
for your ongoing support. 

Linda Bryant 
Relieving Principal 
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Spotlight on Taronga Zoo Excursion 

 

 Spotlight on the Maroota Muster Sponsors! 

Thank you…. 
Maroota Rural Fire Service and SES 

PF Formation 

Dixon Sands 

Maroota Transport 

Hodgson Quarries 
Bedrock Quarry Products 

Camhaul Pty Ltd 

M Camilleri Haulage Pty Ltd 

Camilleri Family 

Engalls Nursery 

Lots a Colour 

Camellia Grove Nursery 

Valley View Nursery 

Overland Nursery 

Camerons Nursery 

Glenorie RSL 

Grange Growing Solutions 

Kings Hardware 

Minto Home Hardware - Star Sand & Soil 

D & M Burns Transport 

A & M Kazzi & Sons 

Portelli Family 

Scriberras Family 

Pepe's Ducks 

Tinder Creek Ducks 

Summerland Poultry 

Guglio's Fresh Chickens 

AEI Ausbrokers Transport Insurance 

Gilbert & Roach – Kenworth 

 

Family, friends and staff of Maroota Public School 

 

 

27, 28, 29….yep, we have them all. It was the first of many head counts that were 
conducted on Tuesday when the whole school visited Taronga Zoo. We learnt many new 
things: kookaburras eat donuts, seals and students sound alike and eat about the same 
amount of food, even though elephants are huge they can be hard to find and Maroota 
students love to shop! There were many highlights like the seal show and the bird show 
and a great time was had by all. 

Mrs Coleman 
 
Having Fun All the Time 
 

Squawk! Squawk! Squawk! I saw a big bird flying straight past me. It was so so fast I felt 
the wind going through my hair. I had arrived at the zoo. 
 

Firstly, I saw a seal he had grey, silky skin and big flippers. 
 

Next, I saw a turkey. It had a long, long beak and its feathers were blackish, grey. 
 

Lastly, I saw reptiles. They had very sharp teeth and some had very thick fur and some 
had thin fur. 
 

Going to the shops, I bought a big, fluffy elephant and a glass racoon. I felt so happy I 
couldn’t wait to tell mum about it. 

By Nina K/1/2 
 


